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Addendum 02 
September 30, 2019 

 

RFQ Stormwater Management Fee 

and Level of Service Analysis 
 

 

The purpose of this Addendum 02 to RFQ for Stormwater Management Fee and Level of Service 

Analysis, dated September 11, 2019, and previously amended on September 23, 2019, is to answer the 

following question: 

 

1. Will a City of Myrtle Beach business license be necessary for this project? 

 
Yes, the awarded firm will be required to obtain a City of Myrtle Beach business license.  It is not 
necessary to have a business license to submit qualifications.  It is only necessary if awarded the 
project.  For more information regarding a business license, you may call Craig Baer at 843-918-
1172.   

 

 

Qualifications are due no later than Friday, October 11, 2019 at 2:00PM (local time.)  The City of 

Myrtle Beach is not responsible for late or misdirected mail.  No e-mail submissions will be accepted. 

 

Thank you, 

City of Myrtle Beach 

Ann Sowers 

Purchasing Office/Buyer 

Email: asowers@cityofmyrtlebeach.com 
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Mailing Address: City of Myrtle Beach ● PO Box 2468 ● Myrtle Beach, South Carolina 29578-2468 
Office Address: City of Myrtle Beach ● 3231 Mr. Joe White Avenue ● Myrtle Beach, South Carolina 29577 


